
Dynamically on a digital course: DMG MORI HEITEC Digital Kft. – a joint venture between DMG MORI and the 
automation and software specialist HEITEC – has received millions in funding today from the Hungarian government 
and is thus further expanding its leading position in programming.



From Hungary to the world: DMG MORI HEITEC Digital develops high-quality digital services which are used 
worldwide. At the press conference today, Péter Szijjártó, Hungarian Minister of Foreign Affairs and Trade, announced 
the financial support of € 2.7 million. It is intended to further improve the programming know-how in the joint venture. 
In the course of the funding project, around 55 development jobs will be created.



On course for expansion: DMG MORI HEITEC Digital has received millions in funding from the Hungarian government 
and is expanding its location in Budapest. This is also supported by László Csernus (2nd from right), parliamentary 
group leader in the municipal council of the 11th district of Budapest, here together with Richard Heindl (far right), 
Chairman of the Executive Board of HEITEC AG, Gábor Kovács (far left), Managing Director of DMG MORI Hungary 
Kft., and Dr. Péter Várady, Managing Director of DMG MORI HEITEC Digital Kft., in the conference room of the ministry 
after today's press conference.


